
 

 

 
 
Access to Public Information Response 
 
March 30th 2017 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE CODE OF PRACTICE FOR ACCESS TO PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 
Request sent on March 30th 2017: 
 
How much did the States of Guernsey pay PwC for their report (for ED) into the island's 
insurance sector (Guernsey Press Q1 Review page 2, 30th March)? 
 
States of Guernsey response sent on 26th April 2017: 
 
Further to your request under the Code of Practice for Access to Public Information, we 
can confirm the report into the insurance sector cost £47,500. 
 

 


